
From: Clayton   

Date: April 6, 2013, 8:19:55 PM PDT 

Subject: SB 401 & SB 838 

Dear Ms. Reiley – I would like to make sure that I am on record that I oppose SB401 & 

SB838.  These two bills are just plain bad – how can you make a waterway “natural & scenic” 

when rivers such as Cow creek flow out of a reservoir and a Glendale has a waste treatment plant 

that dumps into it?  I agree that some of these should be on the list such as the Metoilius – but 

not rivers like Cow Creek, South Umpqua and Brice Creek. 

  

KILL THESE TWO BILLS NOW! 

  

Clayton Thompson 

PO Box 40283  

Eugene, OR 97404 

  

541-913-4000 

  

clayton@boltdelivery.com 
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